

MONTHLY MEETING

Wednesday, June 14, 2017

Summer's Coming to Balboa Peninsual A Look at Some of the City's Hot Topics

Focusing on the Balboa Peninsula, from Lido to Balboa Village, Community Development Director Kim Brandt will present an update on:

- The Balboa Peninsula Trolley will officially begin service each weekend beginning on Saturday, June 17. Come learn about this fun, free alternative to your car for getting around the Peninsula this summer!
- The City's vacation home rentals are also fully occupied during the summer season. With the huge popularity of online websites for booking vacation rentals, it is important to ensure that property owners are following all the City's regulations and are obtaining the proper licenses. What is the City doing to enforce the rules?
- The latest on all of the new development projects under construction, including Lido Marina Village, the Lido House Hotel, Vue Newport and the Balboa Theater.

Questions and answers will follow the presentation.

Kim Brandt joined the executive team of the City as Community Development Director in 2011, bringing 30 years of professional planning practice and extensive experience in all phases of municipal planning. She is responsible for Building and Life Safety, Real Estate Administration, Coastal Act compliance, Code Enforcement and Planning.

5:15-6~pm - Reception hosted by The Bungalow Restaurant 6-7~pm - Program and Q&A

Civic Center Community Room

100 Civic Center Drive, Newport Beach, CA 92660

Please bring your neighbors and friends—guests are always welcome!

No charge to attend. Reservations are not necessary.

For information or to join, call 949.224.2266 or visit www.speakupnewport.com

Speak Up Newport (SUN) is a non-profit, non-partisan citizens group organized to promote the common good and general welfare of the Newport Beach community.

Founded in 1979, it meets monthly, presenting a public forum to hear topics of interest to the local community. SUN produces the annual Mayor's Dinner each February, featuring the Mayor's annual State of the City address.

2017 Board of Directors

Richard Luehrs, President • Debra Allen, Vice President • Caroline Logan, Secretary • Marie Marston, Treasurer
Jeff Brouwer, Janis Dinwiddie, Diane Dixon, Paula Godfrey, Robyn Grant, Kathy Harrison, Evelyn Hart, Rush Hill,
Tom Johnson, Edward Selich, Joe Stapleton, Kay Walker, Rhonda Watkins
Honorary Directors: Jan Debay, Dave Goff, Marilee Jackson, Carol McDermott, Mary Petropoulos,
Dayna Pettit, Val Skoro, Don Willet, Darryl R. Wold, Pat Zartler